
 

 

26 April 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are busy planning our Key Stage 2 Music Concert which will be held on Wednesday  

12 June 2024 from 5:30pm - 6:30pm in the school hall. This year, the choir will be performing 

and we would love instrumentalists to audition for the opportunity to share their musical talent.  

  

If your child attends peripatetic music lessons in or outside of school and are interested in 

auditioning for the concert, please fill out the slip below.  Please return this slip to the school 

office by: Friday 10 May. Information about audition dates will passed on through class 

teachers.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Rebecca Palmer 

 

Rebecca Palmer 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

Child’s Name: ………………………..………………… Class: …..………..………………. 

 

Instrument / choir  (please circle)         

Grade (if applicable): ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Name/s of other children (If performing in a group): 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 


